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6 January 2022 
   
 
By email:  abradley@eis.org.uk 
  patrick.roach@mail.nasuwt.org.uk  
  seamuss@ssta.org.uk 
 
 
Dear Andrea, Patrick and Seamus 
 
We are writing to express our solidarity greetings to all - Educational Institute of Scotland (EIS), 
National Association of Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT), Scottish Secondary 
Teachers' Association (SSTA), members in your strike action next Wednesday.  
 
Educators across our countries have seen a huge decline in real terms educators pay and are united 
with you in remedying.  
 
We were inspired by your impressive ballot results across all your disputes.   
 
Alongside sister unions, we are just about to conclude our national ballot of all teachers and support 
staff in England and Wales. We are united with you, in fighting for a properly funded inflation plus 
pay rise.  
 
We wish you every success in your dispute.   
 
Victory to the EIS, NASUWT, SSTA and victory to the education workers.   
 
In solidarity 
 

      
Mary Bousted     Kevin Courtney 
Joint General Secretary   Joint General Secretary 
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